Krausova Michaela

Od: Valeriy Sidorov <cosmos2040@gmail.com>

Odesláno: 19. května 2012 3:58 Komu: kancelar Zamek-Trest

Předmět: Good day

Dear staff.

Recently my family and i came to your town on vacation and staying at the hotel. We wish to express our gratitude for your warm welcome and good service.

Us and our children really liked the hotel.

My wife and I had a great time and got lots of positive emotions.

Thanks again for the wonderful time we spent with you.

Your staff were so kind to our family and i do not know how to thank you.

My family really liked the hotel and i will recommend your hotel to friends.

My children were told that the best hotel they have ever seen.

Unfortunately when we got home we remembered that you forgot to take a souvenir of your stay at the hotel.

I want to ask you, if my request you not to trouble, send us a family some souvenirs from your hotel something of your choice with the logo of the hotel, such as pens, T-shirts, DVD or USB flash drive with a video of your property

or something else that we were able to remember the children beautiful moments of our joint holiday at the hotel.

I hope that our request will not be a burden to you.

Our address is:

196211 RUSSIA City of Sankt-Peterburg Street Basseynaya 71-93 Valery Sidorov

Sincerely, Valery Sidorov.